
 

 

This term, in Rabbits class, our topic is Rain, 

rain go away!  

 
 

Tuesday 5th October 1.30pm (To be confirmed)- 

Our seasonal walk in the woods. If you are able to 

join us please let us know.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

Here is an overview of what we are learning in Year 

One this term: 

Literacy 

We will be sharing lots of stories associated with 

weather. We will focus on nursery rhymes and share 

the story ‘After the Storm’. We will also retell the 

story of ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’. 

When writing, children will be encouraged to use a 

correct pencil grip and form their letters correctly 

in preparation for joining their letters together. We 

will teach the use of finger spaces, full stops and 

capital letters.  

Maths 

This term we will be looking at place value (within 10), 

followed by an introduction to addition and 

subtraction.  We will be continuing to develop the 

children’s understanding of numbers and will be 

finding different ways of making numbers to 10. Our 

focus will be on accurate counting, writing numerals, 

grouping and counting on. 

 

 



Foundation subjects 

As scientists, we will be: 

• Observe changes across the four seasons and 

focus on the season of Autumn. 

• observe and describe weather associated with 

the seasons 

• identify and name a variety of common wild and 

garden plants, including deciduous and evergreen 

trees 

 

As musicians, we will be:  

• Finding the pulse and the rhythm of a piece of 

music. 

• Composing a simple melody 

 

As artists, we will be: 

• Looking at sunflower art (Van Gogh)  

• Use some of the ideas from Van Gogh to 

create pieces 

• Making a collage from natural objects we have 

collected from our seasonal walk 

 

 



As geographers we will be: 

• identifying seasonal and daily weather 

patterns in the United Kingdom. 

 

PSHE-‘Being Me in My World 

In PSHE this term we will be looking at class rules 

and learning about feelings, helping and working with 

others.  

P.E. 

This term in outdoor PE we will focus on ball skills.  

R.E. 

We will be learning about Christianity and the 

creation story. 

ICT & Computing  

We’ll be finding out about: 

• Logging on and off 

• Using a computer safely 

• Accessing the internet 


